[image: Copy of coat of arms with writing]Permanent Mission of the kingdom of Bahrain to the
United Nations office
Geneva / Vienna
البعثة الدائمة لمملكة البحرين
لدى مكتب الأمم المتحدة
جنيف / فيينا







Statement of the Kingdom of Bahrain

The 37th Session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review (UPR)

Nepal









Geneva, 21th January 2021






Madam President, 

The Kingdom of Bahrain welcomes the delegation of Nepal, and thanks them for their presentation.
We welcome Nepal’s commitment to the promotion of human rights and we commend its role in promoting women’s rights and their efforts in protecting the rights of its migrant workers.
In this regard, we offer the following recommendations:
1. To continue efforts in promoting women’s empowerment.
2. To maintain its commitment in implementing health plans and programs to ensure protecting the right to health during emergencies and pandemics. 

The Kingdom of Bahrain wishes Nepal a successful review.
Thank you, Madam President
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